Dear Parent/Carer

As part of our school meals service there is an option to pre book a packed lunch for your
child. The packed lunch will be provided by school.

The packed lunch option will include the following:

choice of sandwich (ham, tuna or cheese)
fruit pack
vegetable pack
cake or biscuit
small carton of fresh orange juice
(All subject to availability)

Packed lunches must be pre booked. The pre booking system will allow you to book which
days you would like your child to have a packed lunch and which days you would like them
to have a hot meal. A copy of the school menu will be sent home with your child.

If you would like your child to have a packed lunch this must be ordered by Friday 6th
September. Please contact Mrs Newton in the office on 0191 9330830 to arrange.

If your child received a school packed lunch last year this WILL NOT automatically
continue. You must pre book again for the new academic year.

Please note bookings are made in advance for the remainder of this half term. If you do
not pre book, then your child will not be able to have a packed lunch until after half term
break.

Thank you



